CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR 2015 Pot of Gold Winners



1st Prize -Jim Moughan

2nd Príze -Mr. & Mrs. Daniel Ahearn

3rd Prize - Eileen Sheehan

4th Príze - Glenys A. Keyser 5th Príze - Mary Swanick

6th Prize - Dolores Winner

7th Prize - Helen R. Andrews

8th Príze - Dennís DíDomenico

9th Príze - Wozníak Famíly

10th Prize -Linda McCusker



We are most grateful to the following **PRINTERS** for their generous donation of goods and services:

CRW Graphics Innovations Printing/Phoenix Lithography, Inc. Kennedy Printing Co., Inc. Main Street Graphics TGI – Today's Graphics, Inc.

Silent Auction Donors

Martin E. Blithe, Jr. Barbara Briglia Dr. David Bronner **Chaddsford Winery** Hilton Philadelphia at Penn's Landing La Locanda Mary Jane McCloskey Pennoni Associates Inc. Ron Pollack Len and Cathy Poncia Chris Scarduzio Springfield Country Club

Special thanks to: MARY CATHERINE CULLINAN and TOM MCGINN. our photographers; AND TO ALL WHO DONATED BOTTLES OF WINE FOR OUR WINE RAFFLE!



(left and far left): Two of the Pot of Gold Raffle winners were present at the reception and were very excited to have their names called!

Thank You ALL for a Successful Event!

So many people helped to make the 2015 St. Jeanne Jugan – Pot of Gold Raffle event a great success, starting with our **committee members and staff**, who helped organize and run the event. Thanks to our **sellers** who sold over 1,700 Pot of Gold tickets! Our sales were especially helped by the **pastors** who allowed us to sell at their parishes. Our cheerful **volunteers** greeted our guests at the reception on Sunday, September 13, and they worked hard at selling 50-50 raffles, silent auction items, and wine raffle. We are of course most grateful to all of you, **our benefactors**, who bought tickets and thus helped to support our elderly Residents. *Thank you!*

Honorees

This year we were happy to honor two individuals whose mothers were Residents at Holy Family Home and who have become very supportive of and involved in the work of the Little Sisters of the Poor. We are most grateful to both Pat and Father Murphy for their support and for bringing more people to come to know about and help the Little Sisters of the Poor and the elderly Residents of Holy Family Home.

Patricia Miniszak has worked at St. Mary Magdalen School in Media for many years and is currently its President. Her mother Ann was a Resident at our Home for four years. Pat is actively involved in the Home's fundraising and development efforts and is a member of our Advisory Board. She has also had students from the school come and have activities with the Residents and hold various collections on the Home's behalf.



Father Michael Murphy is pastor of St. Dorothy Church in Drexel Hill. His mother Marie was a Resident with us for over four years. In that time and through today Father Murphy has strongly supported the mission of the Little Sisters of the Poor of caring for the elderly poor. His parish has also joined him in his efforts; the choir comes to entertain the Residents and parishioners come to sponsor monthly bingo games.









Sponsorships

Special thanks to our SPONSORS, whose donations totaling over \$30,000 more than helped to cover the cost of the reception! We are most grateful to the business community for its support of our needy elderly.

St. Jeanne Jugan Sponsor
Dan and Edwina Amoroso
Mullen Family Foundation
Mrs. Jean Wolstenholme and
in memory of Eugene B. Wolstenholme

St. Joseph Sponsors

Aquinas Realty Partners
Brian Communications
Bill and Pat Devlin
John and Bernadette Heenan
In memory of Ann Miniszak
In honor of Pat Miniszak,
by Monsignor Ralph Chieffo and St. Mary Magdalen Parish
Brian and Victoria Smith

Toppitzer and Hagan Funeral Homes Little Sisters of the Poor Sponsors

Augustinian Heritage Institute
JP Boyle Trucking Co.
Timothy G. Daly, Esquire
Kathryn L. Gentile
It's Never 2 Late
Bruce and Joan Leauby
Lima Co.
Richard Moretto
Ruffenach Funeral Home

Holy Family Home Sponsors

Anonymous
Dr. and Mrs. Leo Conway
Dan DiMucci – Pennoni Associates Inc.
Kleen Cuts Landscape Co.
In memory of Monsignor James P. Matteo
Clare McIlvaine Mundy Funeral Home
North Penn Gulf
St. Timothy Parish, Mayfair
The Philadelphia Oratory
Tony and Marge Roman

God bless you all!

Printing courtesy of Kennedy Printing Co., Inc.